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NEW YEAR
NEW GOALS

Make your goals specific and measurable. Instead of
setting a general goal like "do well in school," try setting a
specific goal like "read or study for 30 minutes every
night” or “earn a 3.5 GPA this semester." This way, you'll
be able to track your progress and know when you've
achieved your goal.
Set goals that are challenging, but achievable. Your goals
should push you to work hard and strive for excellence,
but they should also be realistic. If your goals are too
easy, you won't be motivated to work hard. If they're too
difficult, you'll get discouraged and may give up.
Break your goals down into smaller, achievable steps. A
big goal can seem daunting, so it's important to break it
down into smaller, more manageable tasks. This will help
you stay focused and motivated.
Get support from others. Share your goals with your
family, friends, and teachers. They can offer
encouragement and help you stay on track.

As we start the new calendar year, it's a great time to reflect
on the first half of the year and set goals to help finish the
year strong. One important aspect of the new year is setting
academic goals for your child. These goals can help your child
stay motivated, track their progress, and achieve their full
potential.

Here are some tips for setting effective academic goals:

I hope these tips help you set and achieve academic goals for
the new year and help you have a strong finish to the     
 2022-2023 school year. Remember, with hard work and
determination, you can accomplish anything you set your   
 mind to.
Best wishes for a successful and fulfilling year ahead!

~Mr. Schmidt, Superintendent



Want in-person help filling out an application
for substitute teaching?    CLICK HERE

JANUARY

Interested in learning more about being a
substitute, aide, secretary, custodian, 

bus driver or teacher?    CLICK HERE

The Northridge Peterman Bus Garage
joined the Northridge Elementary

School's Adopt-A-Family program to
assist in making this season a magical

time of year for a Northridge family.  We
appreciate all of the generosity and

kindness of our district's families, bus
garage and community.
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Check out the local libraries for this month's 
community activities and information.   
https://alexandrialibrary.org  
 https://homer.lib.oh.us

JANUARY LIBRARY EVENTS

ALEXANDRIA BRICKSALEXANDRIA BRICKSALEXANDRIA BRICKS

Welcome Back, Students!
Wednesday, January 4th

PTO Meeting
Thursday, January 5th
3:30pm    Elementary Media Center

Athletic Boosters Meeting
Monday, January 9th
7:00pm    High School Media Center

School Board Meeting
Tuesday, January 17th
6:30pm    District Office

Finance Meeting
Wednesday, January 11th
6:00pm    District Office

Academic Meeting
Thursday, January 26th
6:30pm    Elementary Media Center

https://www.northridge.k12.oh.us/userfiles/356/my%20files/in%20person%20flyer%20for%20november%20and%20december%20(3).pdf?id=5561
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdAzsRzOaZpH4JEZOtipfJ7oLBXpJgDf68y3r2FTVCkHMEfg/viewform
https://alexandrialibrary.org/
https://www.homer.lib.oh.us/


Be sure to catch a winter sport in action! Click HERE to view athletic schedules.
WINTER ATHLETICSWINTER ATHLETICSWINTER ATHLETICS

The Vikings varsity boys basketball team has
started the season with a strong 6-1 record, 4-0 in

LCL play. Most recently they competed in the
Holiday Hoops fest at Harvest Prep High School

where they defeated Chillicothe 54-47. The team
kicks off 2023 with Rivalry Week hosting Licking

Heights on the 4th and traveling to cross-town
rival Johnstown on Jan. 7th.



Girls basketball is having a very competitive

season with the varsity currently at 4-5 while the
JV has improved to 4-4. Much of the improvement

from last season rests with the leadership and
play of captains Reese Callan, Hannah Aamodt,
Darla Dorman, and Kenzie Hannahs. The team

travels to Licking Heights on Jan. 3rd and will host
Johnstown on Friday, Jan. 6th. 




The High School team has competed in 7 meets so far,
including venues such as Ohio State University and
Kenyon College. They are getting ready to host the

Northridge Viking Classic at Kenyon College on
January 7th, where over 400 swimmers will be in

attendance. The middle school team is training hard
and will complete their season on January 14th in the

Central Ohio Middle School Championships. 
 

Northridge wrestling has been wrestling well so far
with Michael Fister leading the team in wins. The

team will compete at a huge two-day tournament in
Maumee Bay coming up in January. 

 
Viking boys bowling is currently 2nd in the LCL with a

6-1 record (8-4 overall). Logan Hupp tied the school
record for high game with a 258. The JV boys are in

2nd in the LCL with a 5-2 record (6-3 overall). Varsity
girls are improving their averages and putting up

higher team scores than last year.
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http://www.northridge.k12.oh.us/Content2/12

